Daily Announcements
December 16, 2019
 
Homework Club: Homework club is canceled today (Monday).
STEM Club: STEM Club will meet in room 222 tomorrow (Tuesday) from 2:45-3:20. Hope to see you there!
Art Club: The 7th and 8th-grade art club will meet in Dr. Alexander's classroom tomorrow (Tuesday) from 2:45 to 3:45.
French Club: French Club will meet tomorrow (Tuesday) in room 139. Come hear about holiday traditions and foods served in France. You'll enjoy music, games and fun. from 2:45 until 3:30. See you there.
Math Help Club: 7th-grade math help club will not be meeting this week. We will resume after the winter break.
Comic Book Club: Comic Book Club will be meeting Wednesday after school in the library. At this meeting, give the gift of comics by bringing in a comic that you loved to share with the group.
Ugly Sweater Day: Get out your scissors, pins, and fabric and start creating that ugly sweater because Friday is the final Friday in December and it's ugly sweater day! Wear one you have or find junk around the house to attach to a sweater or shirt you already have. Be creative and show your HMS and final Friday spirit.
H-PRIDE: The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is 15 chances to win a 2019-2020 Haverford Middle School Yearbook. There will be three names drawn each month for the next five months. Once you enter the drawing, you will be in all future drawings. If you would like to use your H-PRIDE card for this week's incentive, you must write your name and homeroom on the back of your card then place your card in your grade level H-PRIDE bin located in the library. You must have your card in the bin by the end of the day on Friday. Winners will be notified in homeroom next week. Please note: not everyone who enters will win a yearbook.
Found: Are you missing a coat or sweatshirt? Check the general lost and found, located near the elevator on the 2nd floor, to look for lost clothing, lunch bags, books, water bottles, and more.
Safety: Students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone must enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check-in with the secretary.
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